
                                             Lake Weed Management Committee  

    Tuesday, July 25, 2023 

                                   Regular Meeting/Goshen Town Hall 

                                                     7:00 pm 

                                     In Person & Zoom Meeting         

                The Regular Lake Weed Management Committee was held on 

July 25,2023 at the Goshen Town Hall and Zoom. Present were Michele 

Fitzpatrick (TL), Marty Harris (TL), Simon Ellis (WSP) 

 Absent Chris Sanders (WSP), Lida Exstein (DP), Chris Kennavane (WL) 

and Joe Welsh 

                  The meeting was called to order by Mark Harris at 7:04. A 

motion to approve of Minutes for June 27th was made by Marty and 2nd by 

Michele and approved. 

1. Individual lake reports on lake activities  

      A. Woodridge: No Report 

   B. Dog Pond:  No report 

  C. West Side:  Working with New England Aquatics to suction harvest the 

Curley Leaf Pond Weed. Made progress but is slow and expensive so  is a longer-

term project. Currently using NEAR and Kendra for Science reporting and 

planning. 

  D. Tyler Lake: Because of massive runoff from rain, we tested the lake for 

bacteria. Results were negative, fortunately. Currently doing suction harvesting 

at north end for Eurasian milfoil. We have endangered plants in that area and 

not allowed to use other means of control. Will do hydro raking in the fall for 

bogs and Lilly pads. 

Other Business: Discussion on Mark’s chairmanship after Nov election and what 

alternatives are available. 



 

G. Motion to Adjourn: Made by Marty and 2nd by Michele and approved at 

7:20pm 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Mark S. Harris, Chairman 


